CARAD update - April 2018

CARAD

Compassion in action

CARAD (Centre for Asylum seerkers, Refugees And Detainees) are investing their
$100,000 Impact100 WA grant in a sustainable, social enterprise in the form of a food
truck that will provide education and experience while generating greater awareness of
asylum seeker issues.

In their latest progress report they say:

“Since receiving the Impact100 grant our Food Truck committee has hit the ground
running, bringing our food dreams to life!

We established a working group of volunteers and clients who have developed our food
concept and business plan.

Now, CARAD is delighted to announce the ‘soft’ launch of the our initiative! On May 12th
the team will be serving up delicious traditional food at the Subi Farmer’s Market from
9am - 12 noon.

[t will be a great chance for our team to gain experience and customer feedback ahead of
starting the food truck.

As for the truck itself, we have been actively looking for suitable vehicle and have had
some promising leads!”




